
    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

An exciting mini course will be offered to seventh and eighth graders spring 
2012 called I-Hunt!  This will be a very special way Stocks in the Future 
students can learn about investing. Currently, all SIF students can choose from 
9 stocks on Nasdaq and the Dow Jones. With the help of Deutsche Bank, 
we’ve selected a new segment for the 2012-13 school year which will be the 
automobile industry. Marcus Aielo, Regional Executive from Deutsche Bank 
Alex Brown led a team of his staff members to investigate some new options. 
He states, “We thought the automobile industry would be most interesting for 
the students to learn about because these are things we see every day on the 
street, things their parents own, things the students will most likely own in the 
future.” 
 
Over the course of 5 weeks, students will get to learn about five companies 
related to the automobile industry; Ford, General Motors, Tesla, Harley 
Davidson and Goodyear. Each week students get to vote on their favorite 
company and in the end will choose a new investment option for the next 
school year and the winning company gets added to the SIF portfolio. We’re 
excited for the results! Which company do you think it will be? Stay tuned – 
in May we’ll announce the results! 
 

I-Hunt Comes to Stocks in the Future Spring 2012 


